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the chance to connect to their beloved authors, while those same authors connect
to their beloved superheroes, and within that feedback loop of respect and
admiration lies a stellar, and phenomenally accessible, anthology full of thrills,
chills, and spills. Contributors include New York Times bestsellers Christopher
Golden, Leigh Bardugo, Brad Meltzer, Neil Gaiman, Carrie Vaughn, Jodi Picoult, and
Jamie Ford, as well as award-winners and mainstays like Joe R. Lansdale, Karina
Cooper, and Ron Currie, Jr among many others. Last Night, A Superhero Saved My
Life's authors share their most hilarious and most heart wrenching experiences
with their chosen defender to explain why superheroes matter, what they tell us
about who we are, and what they mean for our future.
Diary of a Teenage Superhero Darrell Pitt 2015-09-03 Diary of a Teenage Superhero
is a non-stop action adventure novel for young adults. The book's hero, Axel, is a
teenager who has had his memory taken away from him - but received superpowers in
return. While staying one step ahead of his pursuers, Axel begins to assemble the
pieces of his life. An organization known only as The Agency has also modified
other teenagers. Brodie is a master of the martial arts. Ebony can transmute one
substance into another. Dan controls metals with his mind. Chad creates fire and
ice from nothing. They have been handed incredible powers to help the human race
in times of crisis - and one of those times is now. A terrorist organization known
as Typhoid has acquired Pegasus - a highly advanced missile, invisible to radar
and conventional defense systems. They intend to fire it at an American city. Only
this bunch of untried, untested teenage superheroes stands any chance of stopping
the missile before it strikes its target. Diary of a Teenage Superhero is a high
octane thriller showing what happens when conventional teenagers with everyday
problems are given powers beyond this world.
A Toaster on Mars Darrell Pitt 2016-05-30 For fans of Terry Pratchett and Douglas
Adams comes a hilarious new space and time adventure. The year is 2509 and Earth
is a rather polluted blue dot that suffers from global warming, overpopulation and
not enough people using deodorant. Blake Carter, star agent with the Planetary
Bureau of Investigation, isn’t having a good day. First he’s beaten up by a bunch
of religious zealots, and then he’s assigned a robot—sorry, cyborg—as his new
partner, right before his ex-wife calls to tell him his daughter has gone missing.
His car keeps criticising his driving, and finally, to top things off, the world
is held to ransom by his nemesis, evil genius Bartholomew Badde. Can things get
any worse? Yes! Darrell Pitt began his lifelong appreciation of Victorian
literature when he read Sherlock Holmes stories as a child, quickly moving on to
H. G. Wells and Jules Verne. This early reading led to a love of comics, science
fiction and all things geeky. Darrell is the author of A Toaster on Mars and the

Teen Titans: Earth One Vol. 1 Jeff Lemire 2014-11-25 A new original graphic novel
in DC's popular "Earth One" series, TEEN TITANS: EARTH ONE follows in the
tradition of SUPERMAN: EARTH ONE and BATMAN: EARTH ONE, both of which were #1 New
York Times bestsellers. The Teen Titans never felt like normal kids... but they
had no idea how right they were. Their seemingly idyllic Oregon upbringing hides a
secret -- one that will bring killers, shamans, and extraterrestrials down on
their heads, and force them into an alliance that could shake the planet to its
foundations! Superstars Jeff Lemire (ANIMAL MAN, GREEN ARROW) and Terry Dodson
(WONDER WOMAN) reinvent DC's youngest heroes, with an all-new mythos in an all-new
world!
The Superhero's Test (free superheroes) Lucas Flint 2019-02-14 Seventeen-year-old
Kevin Jason starts his first day at his new school by unintentionally punching the
local bully through the cafeteria wall. When Kevin's father, a legendary
superhero, learns of this, he insists on training Kevin to master his new powers,
though Kevin finds his father's training methods a lot less exciting than he
thought they were going to be. But Kevin's training takes on new urgency when the
local bully's father—Master Chaos, one of the world's most dangerous
supervillains—breaks out of prison and declares Kevin his new archenemy for
harming his son. Now Kevin must complete his training as a superhero before Master
Chaos arrives. If Kevin doesn't complete his training in time, then all of the
power in the world won't be able to keep him and his family safe from the madman
who wants him dead. KEYWORDS: superhero action fiction, superhero fantasy,
superhero fiction novel, superhero science fiction, superhero scifi, superhero
young adult, superhero city, superhero books, superhero action, superhero books
for kids, superheroes, cool superheroes, action adventure books, superhero action
adventure books, action adventure fiction, superhero action adventure fiction,
young adult action adventure, action adventure young adult, free superhero books,
free superhero fiction, free action adventure books, free young adult books, free
young adult, free action adventure, free superheroes
Last Night, a Superhero Saved My Life Liesa Mignogna 2016-06-07 As broad as our
exponentially growing cultural fascination with caped crusaders is, it runs just
as deep as this long awaited anthology underscores. Liesa Mignogna the VP,
Editorial Director at Simon Pulse and editor of this anthology can expound on the
virtues of Batman (her wedding was even Batman-themed) but it's her retelling of
incredibly harrowing yet ultimately inspiring encounters with The Dark Knight over
the years, as she struggled to coexist with the supervillains in her own family
that birthed this collection. Last Night, A Superhero Saved My Life gives readers
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Jack Mason Adventures, a series of five novels including The Firebird Mystery (a
Notable book int he 2015 CBCA awards) and, most recently, The Lost Sword. He lives
in Melbourne. ‘The adventures of Blake Carter and Nicky Steel, along with
commentary by editor Zeeb Blatsnart, bring a lighthearted science fiction story to
life. A Toaster on Mars is a laugh-out-loud and thoroughly enjoyable read!’
Melanie Nemer, Austrek President ‘This is a fun, exuberant book to read which sees
the main character, Blake Carter, on a non-stop race around the solar system
ending up on the titular Mars (Carter on Mars anyone?)...The book is an obvious
homage to Douglas Adams but is not slavish in its interpretation and what I really
liked, as an SF fan, was picking up on all the other SF references in the story. I
particularly enjoyed the inclusion of an immersive 3D version of Plan Nine from
Outer Space...4.23657 toasters out of 5.’ Dallas Jones, Doctor Who Club of
Australia ‘This novel crackels with wit...the fun doesn’t let up.’ Reading Time
‘Upper Primary and Lower Secondary students who appreciate the ridiculous will
enjoy this fast paced book with its zany sense of humour. There is nothing subtle
about the irony in the novel which creates many laugh-out-loud moments.’ ReadPlus
‘This pseudo-science-fiction book provides laughs of all types: readers will
progress from snickers to giggles to, finally, belly laughs and shouts of
outrage...puns, shaggy dog stories, snarky remarks, and hoaxes are just a few of
the humorous elements used expertly here.’ Kirkus Reviews ‘A jaded (some might say
washed up), hardened investigator with a twelve-year-old is an unusual narrator
for a YA tale, but Australian author Pitt pulls it off with aplomb...It’s not
quite Douglas Adams amounts of interstellar wonkiness, but given the fact that
there’s a sentient Swiss cheese sandwich threatening their lives at one point, it
comes close’ Bulletin of the Center for Children’s Books ‘A manic caper full of
talking cards, espionage blunders, Brady Bunch psychosis, and comedic
interjections from the book’s fictional editor, as Carter and his partner travel
from the depths of the Mariana Trench all the way to Mars (where, spoiler alert,
there are no toasters). Packed with references to contemporary culture, this
satirical, quirky sci-fi adventure might appeal to fans of Douglas Adams’ wellloved Hitchhiker’s Guide to the Galaxy.’ Booklist ‘The adventure begins and holds
its own in a tale full of jokes, puns and carnivorous sandwiches, yes, really. A
comic tale that doesn’t disappoint, curl up with a cuppa and a sandwich (if you
dare!) and enjoy...’ AND Guide ‘Works exceptionally well...I can’t wait to see
what weird adventures are next in store for our heroes.’ Bookbag
Hero Worship Christopher E. Long 2014-01-08 Ever since becoming an IWP—Individual
with Powers—Marvin Maywood has dreamed of joining the Core, a group of gifted
heroes who save lives and stop crimes. But because he’s a homeless teenager who is
forbidden to use his amazing powers, wanting and achieving that dream are two very
separate things.
Masks Hayden Thorne 2008 Strange things are happening in Vintage City, and high
school goth boy Eric seems to be right in the middle of them. There's a new
villain in town, one with super powers, and he's wreaking havoc on the town, and
on Eric's life. The new super hero who springs up to defend Vintage City is almost
as bad, making Eric all hot and bothered, enough so that he almost misses the love
that's right between his nose. Peter is Eric's best friend, and even if he does
seem to be hiding something most of the time, he finds a way to show Eric how he
feels in between attacks on trains and banks and malls. The two boys decide to
start dating, much to the chagrin of their other best buddy, Althea, who has a
terrible crush on Peter, and a secret or two of her own to keep. As the fight
between the villain, known as the Devil's Trill, and superhero Magnifiman picks
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up, Eric's relationship with Peter almost ends before it begins when Eric finds
out about Peter's special talents, which might just rank Peter as a superhero in
his own right. When the Trill takes an interest in Eric, too, Peter and Althea,
along with Magnifiman and Eric's normal, middle-class family all have to work
together to keep Eric, and their city, safe. Can they figure out the super
villain's plan in time?
Teen Titans Geoff Johns 2005 Cyborg, Starfire, and Raven plan to train the next
generation of heros--Robin, Superboy, Impulse, and Wonder Girl--but their efforts
are threatened by evil villains.
The Mind Readers Lori Brighton 2013-09-11 Cameron Winters is a freak. Fortunately,
no one but her family knows the truth …that Cameron can read minds. For years
Cameron has hidden behind a facade of normalcy, warned that there are those who
would do her harm. When gorgeous and mysterious Lewis Douglas arrives he destroys
everything Cameron has ever believed and tempts her with possibilities of freedom.
Determined to embrace her hidden talents, Cameron heads to a secret haven with
Lewis; a place where she meets others like her, Mind Readers. But as Cameron soon
finds out some things are too good to be true. When the Mind Readers realize the
extent of Cameron’s abilities, they want to use her powers for their own needs.
Cameron suddenly finds herself involved in a war in which her idea of what is
right and wrong is greatly tested. In the end she’ll be forced to make a choice
that will not only threaten her relationship with Lewis, but her very life. This
young adult book is best for ages 14 and over. Book 1: The Mind Readers Book 2:
The Mind Thieves Book 3: The Mind Games
Ms. Marvel 1 G. Willow Wilson 2014-10-28 Kamala Khan, a Pakistani American girl
from Jersey City who lives a conservative Muslim lifestyle with her family,
suddenly acquires superhuman powers and, despite the pressures of school and home,
tries to use her abilities to help her community.
The Doomsday Device Darrell Pitt 2015-09-03 Axel, Chad, Brodie, Dan, Ebony and
Ferdy are working to build a brand new life. But danger is close behind. When
Ferdy is kidnapped, our teenage superheroes work together to save him, but it
quickly becomes obvious that more is at stake. A rogue cult intends to wipe out
the human race with a deadly virus. To stop them, and find Ferdy, Axel and Chad
must allow themselves to be taken prisoner within the infamous Yodak prison, deep
within North Korea. Here, they must struggle to survive against other modified
humans, even more powerful than themselves. Success seems to be within their
grasp, but then they encounter an old foe. If they don't defeat him, and retrieve
the virus, there will be devastating consequences for every man, woman and child
on Earth...
The Feros Wesley King 2013-06-27 The high-octane sequel to The Vindico, for
superhero fans everywhere! After using their new superpowers to defeat their evil
mentors, James, Hayden, Sam, Emily, and Lana are ready to join the League of
Heroes. But as their induction into the League draws near, they are framed by a
group of rogue Heroes and given life sentences on the Perch, and the only one who
can clear their names is missing. Unsure of who to trust or where to turn, the
teens’ new skills are further put to the test when a group of strange Shadow
people start trailing their every move and the Vindico, their group of evil
mentors, are let out of prison.
Teen Titans: Year One (New Edition) Amy Wolfram 2016-12-27 Robin, Wonder Girl,
Aqualad, Kid Flash, and all their friends are here foran epic adventure to help
save the world! Just, after they talk on the phone fora few hours. Teenage
awkwardness aside, these kids are ready to become theheroes they were meant to be.
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Get the whole origin story of this super hero teamwith TEEN TITANS:YEAR ONE!
Collects TEEN TITANS: YEAR ONE #1-6.
The Last Orphans N.W. Harris 2015-11-09
Heat Wave TJ Klune 2022-07-19 Heat Wave is the explosive finale to the thrilling
and “uproariously funny” (Sophie Gonzales) Extraordinaries trilogy by New York
Times and USA Today bestselling author TJ Klune! Nick, Seth, Gibby, and Jazz are
back in action bringing justice, protection, and disaster energy to the people of
Nova City. An unexpected hero returns to Nova City and crash lands into Nick's
home, upturning his life, his family, and his understanding of what it means to be
a hero in the explosive finale of the thrilling and hilarious Extraordinaries
trilogy by New York Times bestselling author TJ Klune. Praise for The
Extraordinaries An Indie Bestseller! An Indie Next Pick! A Gold Nautilus Book
Award Winner! “Half a love-letter to fandom, half self-aware satire, and wholly
lovable. I haven't read anything quite like this before!” —Sophie Gonzales, author
of Only Mostly Devastated “The most down-to-earth book about superheroes I've ever
read. I laughed, I cried, and I had a smile on my face the entire time I was
reading it.” —Mason Deaver, bestselling author of I Wish You All the Best At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
Champions Vol. 1 Eve Ewing 2021-05-12 Collects (2020) #1, Champions (2020) #1-5.
Earth’s youngest heroes are outlawed! In the wake of a devastating tragedy, the
United States passes a law that will shake the Marvel Universe to its core. The
world has had enough of teen crimefighters. The crackdown has begun. And the lives
of the next generation will never be the same again. But the world still needs
heroes — and Ms. Marvel, Nova and Spider-Man will rise to the challenge as
Champions once more! After Kamala Khan makes an unexpected and emotional
announcement that her team won’t go down without a fight, the group gathers to
plan their next move. But the C.R.A.D.L.E. task force is hot on their trail — and
there’s a spy in their midst! Where is Riri “Ironheart” Williams in all this?
Guest-starring the Champions’ old friend Cyclops — and the seafaring Marauders!
The Lost Sword Darrell Pitt 2015-08-26 Book V in the Jack Mason Adventures. As the
dark clouds of another war loom, Jack, Scarlet and Mr Doyle travel from grimy
streets of London to neon-bright metropolis of Tokyo. They're on a mission for the
British government: to locate the Kusanagi sword, an ancient relic believed to
have magical powers. If they can find the sword, the Emperor of Japan promises to
keep the peace between his nation and the allies. But in Tokyo, they soon discover
that the Nazis are after the sword, too. And they will stop at nothing for world
domination—putting the team's lives in terrible danger. Darrell Pitt began his
lifelong appreciation of Victorian literature when he read the Sherlock Holmes
stories as a child, quickly moving on to H.G. Wells and Jules Verne. This early
reading led to a love of comics, science fiction and all things geeky. Darrell is
now married with one daughter, and he lives in Melbourne. The complete Jack Mason
Adventures—The Firebird Mystery (a Notable Book in the 2015 CBCA awards), The
Secret Abyss, The Broken Sun, The Monster Within and, finally, The Lost Sword—are
available now. Praise for Pitt and the Jack Mason Adventures 'A headlong thrill
ride.’ Kirkus Reviews 'The fast pace and twists in the plot will keep [readers]
hanging on the edge of their seat...The Lost Sword is an enjoyable read.' New
Zealand Book Council 'Charming, witty...this series no doubt will be a huge hit
for early teens, the writing is intelligent and Darrell Pitt has created
characters that challenge and provoke readers to invest in the storyline.' Diva
Booknerd on The Firebird Mystery. 'A fun story, easy to read and full of action.
diary-of-a-teenage-superhero-teen-superheroes-1-darrell-pitt

The action, by the way, is excellently written...Bonus points for being the first
kids' book of its kind I've come across that gives mention to the suffragettes!'
Books+Publishing on The Firebird Mystery. 'Darrell Pitt's second novel is another
exciting, fast-paced adventure filled with heroes and villains, steam-driven
transport, inventors and inventions, near drownings, rescues and cataclysmic
events.' ReadPlus on The Secret Abyss. 'This third instalment of the Jack Mason
Adventures is jam-packed with everything I've come to love about the series.
There's a fantastic mix of mystery, eccentricity, and lint covered pocket
cheese...my favourite book of the series so far.' Fictional Thoughts on The Broken
Sun. 'Non-stop action, non-stop adventure, non-stop fun!' Richard Harland. ‘Packed
with action and narrow escapes, never dull or predictable.’ CBCA Reading Time
Black Canary: Breaking Silence Alexandra Monir 2021-12-07 THE NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLING SERIES DC Icons continues with the first-ever YA origin story of
superhero Black Canary, from the internationally bestselling author Alexandra
Monir. In this thrilling novel, Dinah Lance's voice is her weapon. And in a nearfuture world where women have no rights, she won't hesitate to use everything she
has--including her song--to fight back. Dinah Lance was eight years old when she
overheard the impossible: the sound of a girl singing. It was something she was
never meant to hear--not in her lifetime and not in Gotham City, taken over by the
vicious, patriarchal Court of Owls. The sinister organization rules Gotham City as
a dictatorship and has stripped women of everything--their right to work, to make
music, to learn, to be free. Now seventeen, Dinah can't forget that haunting
sound, and she's beginning to discover that her own voice is just as powerful. But
singing is forbidden--a one-way ticket to Arkham Asylum. Fighting to balance her
father's desire to keep her safe, a blossoming romance with mysterious new student
Oliver Queen, and her own need to help other women and girls rise up, Dinah
wonders if her song will finally be heard. And will her voice be powerful enough
to destroy the Court of Owls once and for all?
The Supervillain and Me Danielle Banas 2018-07-10 A girl with no special powers
teams up with a so-called supervillain to investigate an insidious plot in their
city in this action-packed YA debut.
The Diary of a Teenage Girl, Revised Edition Phoebe Gloeckner 2015-07-21 First
released in 2002, this provocative, critically acclaimed novel is now a major
motion picture starring Bel Powley, Kristen Wiig, and Alexander Skarsgård. “I
don't remember being born. I was a very ugly child. My appearance has not improved
so I guess it was a lucky break when he was attracted by my youthfulness.” So
begins the wrenching diary of Minnie Goetze, a fifteen-year-old girl longing for
love and acceptance and struggling with her own precocious sexuality. After losing
her virginity to her mother's boyfriend, Minnie pursues a string of sexual
encounters (with both boys and girls) while experimenting with drugs and
developing her talents as an artist. Unsupervised and unguided by her aloof and
narcissistic mother, Minnie plunges into a defenseless, yet fearless adolescence.
While set in the libertine atmosphere of 1970s San Francisco, Minnie's journey to
understand herself and her world is universal: this is the story of a young woman
troubled by the discontinuity between what she thinks and feels and what she
observes in those around her. Acclaimed cartoonist and author Phoebe Gloeckner
serves up a deft blend of visual and verbal narrative in her complex presentation
of a pivotal year in a girl's life, recounted in diary pages and illustrations,
with full narrative sequences in comics form. The Diary of a Teenage Girl offers a
searing comment on adult society as seen though the eyes of a young woman on the
verge of joining it. This edition has been updated by the author with an
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introduction reflecting on the book's critical reception and value as diary or
novel, historical document or work of art. Also included in this revised edition
are supplementary photographs and illustrations from the author's childhood,
including some of her own diary entries. "Phoebe Gloeckner... is creating some of
the edgiest work about young women's lives in any medium."—The New York Times "One
of the most brutally honest, shocking, tender and beautiful portrayals of growing
up female in America."—Salon "It's the most honest depiction of sexuality in a
long, long time; as a meditation on adolescence, it picks up a literary ball
that's been only fitfully carried after Salinger."—Nerve.com
Balloon Girls Darrell Pitt 2021-02-02 A new inspiring and educational middle-grade
novel from the author of The Boy from Earth and the Jack Mason Adventure series.
Nighthawks Jeremy Flagg 2019-09-02 He didn't ask for limitless power. Conthan's
only talents are sarcasm and art. That is, until he learns he's a Child of
Nostradamus with the ability to teleport. When his newfound powers kill a Marine,
he finds himself hunted by the military's elite. He is not the only one in danger.
Conthan discovers his future entwined with a warden bent on corrupting imprisoned
Children. As he unravels a conspiracy about to destroy the country, will he
sacrifice his humanity to become a hero? Fans of X-Men & X-Force will love this
fast-paced introduction to the Children of Nostradamus Universe.
Alien Kid Kristen Otte 2017-06-04
Marrow Preston Norton 2016-07-01 Preston Norton’s bestselling and award-winning
Marrow grabs readers and doesn’t let go until they enroll in the Fantom Institute
for Superheroes-in-Training themselves.
Out of the Bottle Shea Fontana 2020-08 Harley Quinn is center stage in this volume
of the DC Super Hero Girls graphic novel series. For an assignment in Ms. June
Moone's art class, the girls are working on their very own comic books. The
character-created comic pages give us a glimpse into each girl's personality. But
Harley isn't satisfied with her comics creation and thinks a little of Ms. Moone's
special paint will really help her drawings come to life! The problem? Harley's
drawings literally come to life!
Mind Secrets Jane Killick 2016-11-11
Fire in Frost Alicia Rades 2017-01-19 CRYSTAL FROST tells herself she isn’t crazy,
but sane people don’t see ghosts. As her psychic abilities manifest, Crystal
discovers she can see into the future, witness the past, and speak with the dead.
Add blackmail to the list of things she never thought would happen to her, and you
basically have her sophomore year covered. After spotting her first ghost, secrets
from her family, friends, and classmates begin to surface. Uncovering secrets can
be dangerous, but giving up means someone will get hurt. Again.
Wonder Woman at Super Hero High Lisa Yee 2016-08-29 "Wonder Woman isn't like most
high school students. Super Hero High isn't like most high schools. Wonder Woman
is an Amazon warrior and princess. She has never left her home on Paradise Island.
But she wants to be a super hero - the best super hero she can be. At Super Hero
High, she has to juggle intense training, new friendships, and a room-mate who
shares every embarrassing moment on social media. Not to mention . . . Wonder
Woman has never seen a boy before. This is going to be harder than she thought."
The Vindico Wesley King 2013 When supervillains of the Vindico realize they are
getting too old to fight the League of Heroes, they kidnap and begin training five
teens, but James, Lana, Hayden, Emily, and Sam will not become the next generation
of evil without a fight.
Not Your Sidekick C. B. Lee 2016-09 Welcome to Andover, where superpowers are
common-but not for Jessica Tran. Despite her heroic lineage, Jess is resigned to a
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life without superpowers when an internship for Andover's resident super villain
allows her to work alongside her longtime crush Abby and helps her unravel a plot
larger than heroes and villains altogether.
Young Justice (2019-) #2 Brian Michael Bendis 2019-02-06 The new teen super-team
unites as Robin (Tim Drake), Wonder Girl, Teen Lantern and Jinny Hex join forces
to help Amethyst free Gemworld from those who control it. In another section of
the strange dimension, Connor Kent and Impulse find themselves taken captiveÑbut
if this is really Superboy, why isnÕt he putting up a fight with his friend and
former teammate against the bad guys?
The Psychology of Superheroes Robin S. Rosenberg 2008-02-09 This latest
installment in the Psychology of Popular Culture series turns its focus to
superheroes. Superheroes have survived and fascinated for more than 70 years in no
small part due to their psychological depth. In The Psychology of Superheroes,
almost two dozen psychologists get into the heads of today's most popular and
intriguing superheroes. Why do superheroes choose to be superheroes? Where does
Spider-Man's altruism come from, and what does it mean? Why is there so much
prejudice against the X-Men, and how could they have responded to it, other than
the way they did? Why are super-villains so aggressive? The Psychology of
Superheroes answers these questions, exploring the inner workings our heroes
usually only share with their therapists.
The Case of the Missing Homework Drew Alexander 2014-07-07 Jacob West is in the
eighth grade and his teacher hates him. It's not that Jacob is a bad kid, he just
has bad luck. After repeated warnings from his teacher about turning in his
assignments Jacob discovers that the worst thing imaginable has happened. He has
lost his homework. Now he must find his missing assignment and turn it in before
suffering through detention under the rule of Ms. Horne, the teacher voted "most
likely to be a monster".
Sidekicked John David Anderson 2013-06-25 The Avengers meets Louis Sachar in this
hilarious and action-packed tween novel by John David Anderson, which Publishers
Weekly called a "superhero story that any comics fan will enjoy" in a starred
review. Andrew Bean might be a part of H.E.R.O., a secret organization for the
training of superhero sidekicks, but that doesn't mean that life is all leaping
tall buildings in single bounds. First, there's Drew's power: Possessed of super
senses—his hearing, sight, taste, touch, and smell are the most powerful on the
planet—he's literally the most sensitive kid in school. Then there's his superhero
mentor, a former legend who now spends more time straddling barstools than
fighting crime. Add in trying to keep his sidekick life a secret from everyone,
including his parents, and the truth is clear: Middle school is a drag even with
superpowers. But this is all before a supervillain long thought dead returns to
the city of Justicia, superheroes begin disappearing at an alarming rate, and
Drew's two identities threaten to crash head-on into each other. Drew has always
found it pretty easy to separate right from wrong, good from evil. It's what a
superhero does. But what happens when that line starts to disappear?
The Unstoppable Wasp Sam Maggs 2020-07-14 Bestselling author Sam Maggs brings
Nadia Van Dyne (the Unstoppable Wasp) and her genius friends to life in an all-new
original YA novel based on the world of The Unstoppable Wasp Marvel comics series.
Nadia Van Dyne is new to this. New to being a Super Hero, new to being a real
friend and stepdaughter (to one of the founding Avengers, no less), new to running
her own lab, and new to being her own person, far, far away from the clutches of
the Red Room—the infamous brainwashing/assassin-training facility. She's adjusting
well to all of this newness, channeling her energy into being a good friend, a
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good scientist, and a good Super Hero. It's taking a toll, though, and Nadia's
finding that there are never quite enough hours in a day. So, when she's gifted a
virtual assistant powered by the most cutting-edge A.I. technology that the world
has to offer, Nadia jumps at the opportunity to ""do less, experience more""—just
like the advertisements say. The device works—really works. Nadia has more time to
pursue her passion projects and to focus on new discoveries. But it's never quite
that simple, and not everything is as it seems. This thrilling adventure finds
Nadia confronting her past as she tries to shape her future, and learning that
sometimes the best way to effect big change is to think small—maybe even super
small, Unstoppable Wasp-style. She'll need the help of her genius G.I.R.L. (Genius
In action Research Labs) squad and found family to save herself and (not to be too
dramatic) the entire world as we know it. Along the way, Nadia discovers that when
she teams up with the people who love her the most, they're totally Unstoppable.
Just another day in the life of your way, way above average teenage Super Hero.
The Steampunk Detective Darrell Pitt 2012-01-18 A young adult steampunk novel
following the adventures of Ignatius Doyle and his young assistant Jack Wiggins as
they uncover the secrets of the mysterious Phoenix Society.
Captain America Jack Kirby 2022-06-14 The Penguin Classics Marvel Collection
presents the origin stories, seminal tales, and characters of the Marvel Universe
to explore Marvel’s transformative and timeless influence on an entire genre of
fantasy. A Penguin Classics Marvel Collection Edition Collects Captain America
Comics #1 (1941); the Captain America stories from Tales of Suspense #59, #63-68,
#75-81, #92-95, #110-113 (1964-1969); “Captain America…Commie Smasher” from
Captain America #78 (1954). It is impossible to imagine American popular culture
without Marvel Comics. For decades, Marvel has published groundbreaking visual
narratives that sustain attention on multiple levels: as metaphors for the
experience of difference and otherness; as meditations on the fluid nature of
identity; and as high-water marks in the artistic tradition of American
cartooning, to name a few. Drawing upon multiple comic book series, this
collection includes Captain America’s very first appearances from 1941 alongside
key examples of his first solo stories of the 1960s, in which Steve Rogers, the
newly resurrected hero of World War II, searches to find his place in a new and
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unfamiliar world. As the contents reveal, the transformations of this American
icon thus mark parallel transformations in the nation itself. A foreword by Gene
Luen Yang and scholarly introductions and apparatus by Ben Saunders offer further
insight into the enduring significance of Captain America and classic Marvel
comics. The Deluxe Hardcover edition features gold foil stamping, gold top stain
edges, special endpapers with artwork spotlighting series villains, and full-color
art throughout.
Hits and Myths Shea Fontana 2020-08 "Intro to Epics" is one of Wonder Woman's
favorite classes at DC Super Hero High, but balancing high school literature
assignments with learning to be a superhero can be tough, even for an
overachiever. But you know what they say about learning - experience is the best
teacher! So when Wonder Woman, Batgirl, Supergirl, Bumblebee, Poison Ivy, Katana
and Harley Quinn fight a cyclops, a witch and a bevy of sirens, they're sure to
learn a thing or two about The Odyssey - if they survive their epic battle in the
underworld! Welcome back to DC Super Hero High in this original graphic novel from
the DC Super Hero Girls line! DC Super Hero Girls: Hits and Myths continues to
develop the relationships forged in DC Super Hero Girls: Finals Crisis.
The Firebird Mystery Darrell Pitt 2014-02-26 Jack Mason has grown up as an acrobat
in a circus. Now, after the tragic death of his parents, he must live inside the
gloomy walls of Sunnyside Orphanage in London, a city of fog and snow, filled with
airships, steam cars and metrotowers that stretch into space. Luckily for Jack,
he’s taken under the wing of the brilliant and eccentric detective Ignatius Doyle.
Little does he know how dangerous life is about to become. A girl named Scarlet
Bell comes seeking the great detective’s help. Her father has been kidnapped, and
the future of the world itself may be at stake. Is the evil hand of Professor M
pulling all the strings? Mr Doyle and Jack know there is no time to lose. With all
its twists and turns and helter-skelter action, The Firebird Mystery is an
addictive story and a spellbinding homage to the world of Victorian literature
that will appeal to readers of all ages.
Orientation (Marvel: Avengers Assembly #1) Preeti Chhibber 2020-08-04 A diverse
cast of characters -- Kamala Khan (Ms. Marvel), Miles Morales (Spider-Man), and
Doreen Green (Squirrel Girl) -- team up in their first-ever middle-grade series
told through comics, in-world artifacts, and more!
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